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Contract Malting Position Statement: 
  
The North American Craft Maltsters Guild (NACMG) Board of Directors understands the 
need for off-site contract malting during the early stages of business development 
and/or market testing. In order to manage these relationships in accordance with our 
by-laws we require that the below guidelines be followed: 
  

 All contract malting projects must be conducted with a Member 
Malthouse. 

 All contract malting arrangements shall not exceed 24 months in 
duration. 

 Both parties must be Member Malthouse and/or Developing Malthouse 
members in good standing with NACMG. 

 Both parties must be transparent with regards to the origin of the grain 
utilized in the project. 
 

These rules govern our Members and if a Member cannot abide by them then they 
cannot maintain membership with the North American Craft Maltsters Guild. 
 
 


